
From: Kim Odenweller
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Subject: Comments can be e-mailed to Letter – 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment
Date: Thursday, December 01, 2016 2:29:39 PM

This is from Kim Odenweller you might recognize the name as my husband Dan Odenweller was a long time
advocate for the Delta health and welfare. It does not seem reasonable that any additional water diversions would
not be beneficial for the welfare of the San Joaquin/ Sacramento Delta.  It is your responsibility to safe guard this
unique resource.  I am reminding this board to satisfy my concerns and guard against any water diversion, pollution
or misuse of this necessary resource.  The local people and local fish populations need to be your priority not the
water districts politics.  Please remember we all currently reside here and I want to be assured the water resources
will be improved and continue to get back to the possible historical resource it once sustained.  That is your job. All
the current residents want their children's, children's children to benefits from this unique resource. Do not
disappoint. I will be watching your success.  Thank you for your time .  Kim Odenweller 209 406 2595.
Sent from my iPhone
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